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On behalf of the City of Scottville, I am requesting consideration for the BridgeBuilders Grant.

The city, along with local businesses and residents has been working hard to revitalize our
downtown area for both existing and future businesses.

Part of this would be to invest in making the downtown area more visually appealing. We would
like to improve blighted store fronts, install American flags, DDA flower program and improve
our Pocket Park.

After a period of tough economic times, especially on small towns, we are excited to make
improvements to our downtown area.

Thank you for your consideration.

Aaron Seiter

Mayor Pro-Tefn, City of Scottville
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